Craig, Sondra

From: Kevin Clinton <clinton.kev@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 8:59 PM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: Opposition to Ordinance# Sec.32-191 on Conversion Therapy

sender and know the content is safe. ***

| am strongly opposed to the city of La Crosse's proposed amendment on conversion therapy. As a father of three boys, |
know how incredibly difficult it is to raise children. Parents have the responsibility of counseling and guiding their
children and this proposed amendment does not suit the best interest of the majority of families in the city of La Crosse.

This is an overreach by the city council. Also this amendment has far reaching implications to religious institutions and
places of worship, not to mention counseling institutions and implications on the first amendment .

The city council would be overstepping their authority and should be ashamed of their overreach on this issue.



